

Christ Church CofE Primary School

6th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you all had a lovely half term and are ready for the new half term. I am so pleased with how well the children have come back to school, especially the way that they are dealing with the new lockdown restrictions.

I just wanted to re assure you that we are working really hard to ensure that school is COVID safe. Our risk assessments for COVID safety are reviewed weekly, as they have been since September and due to new lockdown restrictions they have been reviewed in line with the current guidance. In order to ensure that we remain COVID secure please can I ask that you do not send your child to school with anything apart from water bottle, reading books and packed lunch (if required). This means no bags or rucksacks, this is because government guidance states that we need to limit resources travelling between home and school.

Ventilation is also an issue for us, we need to ensure that windows in school are open as much as possible. As the weather gets colder we are looking at ways that we can follow this guidance as well as ensuring that your child is warm enough in school.

If you are self isolating then work that is in line with what they would be doing in school is available on either google classrooms or Seesaw. Further information is available on the website. It is really important that any work provided is completed so that your child does not fall behind in their work. If you are struggling to access this online learning please contact school as we do have support that we can offer.

Mrs. Bradford

Children in Need 2020

On Friday 13th November we will be supporting Children in Need's 'thrive in five' campaign.

We will spend the day on activities which promote physical and mental wellbeing.

Children can come to school in non uniform and we will be collecting any £1 donations on the door for the Children in Need appeal

New School Website

We have launched our new school website this week. We are still working to get it organised in a way that will best work for you so it will change slightly over the next few weeks. Each class will have a class page that will be updated with photographs and information about what they are getting up to in school. Please let us know if there is any information regarding school that you would like to see on the website that isn't already there or that you are struggling to find.

http://www.christchurchprimary.org.uk/web